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School and Holiday Dates 2024 - 25 
 

AUTUMN Term 2024 

Half term 1: 

INSET DAY 1: Monday 2nd September 2024 - Closed to pupils 
SCHOOL OPENS: Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
SCHOOL CLOSES: Thursday 24th October 2024 

INSET DAY 2: Friday 25th October 2024 - Closed to pupils 

HALF TERM BREAK - Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November 2024 

Half term 2: 

SCHOOL OPENS: Monday 4th November 2024 
SCHOOL CLOSES: Thursday 19th December 2024 

INSET DAY 3: Friday 20th December 2024 - Closed to pupils 

CHRISTMAS BREAK - Monday 23rd December to Friday 3rd January 2025 

 

SPRING Term 2025 

Half term 1: 

SCHOOL OPENS: Monday 6th January 2025 
SCHOOL CLOSES: Friday 14th February 2025 

HALF TERM BREAK - Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February 2025 

SCHOOL OPENS: Monday 24th February 2025 
SCHOOL CLOSES: Friday 4th April 2025 

SPRING BREAK & EASTER - Monday 7th April to Friday 18th April 2025 (Bank holiday) 

 

SUMMER Term 2025 

Half term 1: 

BANK HOLIDAY: Monday 21st April 2025 
SCHOOL OPENS: Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

BANK HOLIDAY: Monday 5th May 2025 
SCHOOL CLOSES: Friday 23rd May 2025 

HALF TERM BREAK - Monday 26th May to Friday 30th May 2025 

SCHOOL OPENS: Monday 2nd June 2025 
SCHOOL CLOSES: Friday 18th  July 2025 

INSET DAY 4: Monday 21st July 2025 - Closed to pupils 
INSET DAY 5: Tuesday 22nd July 2025 - Closed to pupils 
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Further information: 
 
EXAMS & TESTING: 
SATs testing and phonics screening are carried out throughout the months of May 
and June. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  REQUESTS FOR LEAVE OF ABSENCE DURING TERM TIME WILL ONLY BE           
                            AUTHORISED IN EXCEPTIONAL CIRCUMSTANCES.  
 
INSET DAYS: 
INSET DAY 1: Monday 2nd September 2024 - Closed to pupils 
INSET DAY 2: Friday 25th October 2024 - Closed to pupils 
INSET DAY 3: Friday 20th December 2024 - Closed to pupils 
INSET DAY 4: Monday 21st 2025 - Closed to pu 
pils 
INSET DAY 5: Tuesday 22nd July 2025 - Closed to pupils 
 
POLLING DAY: Important information 
As many of you will be aware a General Election must be held before January 2025, 
whilst at this stage we don’t know for certain the exact date, we anticipate that it will 
either be held on the scheduled election date on 2nd May 2024, or more likely, later in 
the year, potentially autumn/winter as recently expressed by the Prime Minister.   
 
Please accept this as notice that the authority wishes to use our school as and when 
the General Election is called, for a polling place.   
  
Unfortunately, elections law stipulates that only 25 days’ notice must be given for a 
General Election.  It is therefore highly likely that there will only be a very short notice 
period for informing you that the school will be required as a polling place. 
 
 
KEEPING UP-TO-DATE: 
Please keep checking the website for any updates and our school instagram for 
weekly updates and reminders about up and coming events. 
 
Website: SSPP.SCHOOL 
Intsagram: sspeterandpaulnewbrighton 
X: @SsPeterPaulSch 
Email: schoooffice@sspp.school 


